
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 3 Warrington Museum Trip 

 

As part of our topic on Ancient Egypt, Year 3 will be going on a school trip to Warrington 

Children’s Museum on Thursday 28th November 2019. We will be leaving school at 9.00am 

and we will return to school for 3.00pm. 

 

During the trip the children will be making Egyptian artefacts out of clay in the morning and 

will be Egyptian Explorers in the afternoon! 

 The cost of the trip is £14.07 per child; however school are willing to fund £2.07 per child so 

that the cost to parents/carers is £12.00. This is to be paid by ParentPay by Monday 25th 

November. You will also need to give your consent for this trip using ParentPay. 

 Children are to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child 

usually has a school dinner and you would like your child to be provided with a packed lunch 

by school, please let the office know by the 25th November 2019.  

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Pearson   

 



 
 

 
 

 


